
 

 

Call for Donations of Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) 

The City of Salem, through Salem Together, has issued a call for donations of personal 
protective equipment for the City’s first responders and North Shore Medical Center. 
The need includes protective masks, gloves, eyewear, and gowns. These items will be 
utilized by Salem Police and Fire Department personnel, Atlantic Ambulance EMTs, 
and healthcare workers at North Shore Medical Center. 

Items to donate should be unused/unopened. They can be dropped off in the bins 
located in the lobby of the Salem Police station, 95 Margin Street, 24 hours a day, 
seven days a week. Sanitizer is available in the lobby and those dropping off items 
should maintain appropriate distances from one another. 

 

 


